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November 30, 2017

Dr. Richard Leeman
Faculty President

Dear Rich:

In accordance with the faculty policy concerning award of posthumous degrees, I am
forwarding a request from the Cato College of Education to award an undergraduate degree at
the Spring 2018 commencement:

Name: Keith E. Black
Degree: B.A. in Special Education

The justification for the awarding of the degree is attached. I endorse this request and
ask that it be considered for faculty approval at the next Faculty Executive Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

J oé. Lorden

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Attachment

cc: Ellen McIntyre, Dean, Cato College of Education
Belva Collins, Chair, Department of Special Education and Child Development
Chris Knauer, University Registrar
Matt Wyse, Faculty Governance Assistant
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Provost Joan F. Lorden
'_WCZL@:
FROM: Ellen Mcintyre, Dean Ellr
DATE: November 28, 2017
RE: Posthumous degree request

I am writing to concur with the recommendation of Df. Belva Collins that a posthumous degree
be awarded for Keith E. Black who had passed away in February 2010. His academic transcript
meets the requirements for this degree.

Thank you.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Ellen Mclntyre, COED Dean
FROM: Belva Collins, SPCD Chair //»4'{/
TOPIC: Awarding of posthumous degree
DATE: November 27, 2017

This is a request to authorize the awarding of a posthumous degree for Keith E. Black
(800265346). Mr. Black was a 33-year old Senior in our Special Education program with 93
earned hours and a GPA of 2.57 when he died on February 10, 2010. If granted, this would be
bestowed in his name to his mother. | believe that, although this would not ease the pzin of
losing a son, this would be greatly appreciated by his mother. | know that this was the case
when my husband lost his sister prior to her college graduation. If you agree, | would appreciate
it if you could send a follow-up request to the Provost. Leslie Zenk, Assistant to the Provost is
aware of this request.
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